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Dear Editor:

Finally some sense has arrived in the City of North Vancouver re. the bike lift proposal. In the

future, perhaps the city (and other municipalities) should invest their consultant and project

fees into a program designed to teach cyclists the meaning of the rules of the road including

the use of stop signs and red lights. Bring back the old Pedal Pushers program of decades ago

to children.

Chuck Laws, North Vancouver

What are your thoughts? Send us a letter via eamil by clicking here (http://www.nsnews.com

/opinion/send-us-a-letter) or post a comment below.
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